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Foundation ceremony celebrates 
225 scholarship recipients 

 
Gateway Technical College Foundation, at its annual award ceremony 

Feb. 1, awarded 256 scholarships totaling nearly $210,000 and benefiting 225 

students – seven more than last year – by helping them fulfill their career and 

educational goals. 

“Our scholarship awards ceremony celebrates two amazing groups of 

people: Gateway students and Gateway Foundation donors,” said Foundation 

Executive Director Jennifer Charpentier. 

“We are grateful to our Foundation donors, especially our scholarship 

donors, who choose to make a difference in students’ lives through their 

education, and our volunteers, who tirelessly review our scholarship applications.  

We are pleased to honor our students every year at the ceremony.” 

The Foundation saw a significant increase in the amount awarded this 

year – $50,000 – in part from several scholarships such as the Kopper Family 

Foundation and Gene Haas Foundation. 

For more information on the Foundation – including ways to contribute – 

please contact Charpentier at (262) 564-2866. Or, go to www.gtc.edu/foundation. 



• Photos of the event can be viewed here: 

 http://bit.ly/GatewayFoundation2020 

• A video of the awards ceremony can be found here: 

http://bit.ly/FoundationVideo2020 

 
Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 

economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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